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Workplace Health & Safety

17 November 2005

Shaun Knapp

Protect Security Systems Ltd
PO Box 2270
CHRISTCHURCH

Dear Shaun

Dipropylene glycol
Thank you for the MSDS you supplied for dipropylene glycol which is used in certain alarms you
are installing.

Following our discussion | can confirm there is no cause for health concerns from exposure to
dipropylene glycol due to its low toxicity.

Therefore, it is not necessary to monitor exposure to compare against the Workplace Exposure
Standards (there is no exposure limit set for dipropylene glycol); during normal operation staff
will not be exposed to this substance.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

// RL_ULQ\

Nicki Scoble
Occupational Hygienist

Disclaimer

This report has been prepared by TriEx based upon infermation known or supplied or gained from the supplier. Whilst all care has
been taken to ensure the contents are in accordance with relevant law no guarantee of such accuracy is given. TriEx and its
Directors or any other persons involved in the preparation and distribution of this publication, expressly disclaim all or any
contractual, tortuous or other form of liability to any person (purchaser of the publication or not) or any company or other entity in
respect of the publication and any consequences arising from its use by any person in reliance upon the whole or part of the
contents of this publication. TriEx expressly disclaim all and any liabllity for any loss or damage which may be suffered by any
person of corporate entity arising out of or as a result of or in connection with any act done or emitted to be done in reliance of this
publication and its contents.
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